
Janesville 
(Re)Energize!  

(Re)Building a Healthy Community 

You’re Invited! 

Please join the Rock County Health Department (RCHD) 
and the City of Janesville at an open community meeting on 
how to improve health while cleaning up and redeveloping 

downtown Janesville. Staff from the RCHD and the City will 
report on the project to date and will ask for your feedback 

on what you’d like to see happen. This is your opportunity to 
influence change in Janesville. Come hear what people are 

saying and share your ideas too! 
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responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of the ATSDR. 

Tuesday, April 16th 
6:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. 

Janesville Woman’s Club 
108 S. Jackson St., Janesville, WI 

Light refreshments will be served 

Questions? Contact Jenna at the Rock County Health Department at  
608-757-5440 or visit our website at www.co.rock.wi.us/reenergize-janesville 


